Bugge, Dawn

From: Dean Dally <ddally@blainebrothers.com>
Sent: Monday, March 05, 2018 4:14 PM

To: Bugge, Dawn

Subject: Walters CUP Amendment

Hello Dawn,
In regards to the requested CUP Amendment by Walters Recycling, | / we do not have any issues with approval of this
amendment. The waste that they handle has been very well contained and has not, from what | have experienced,

affected any of the surrounding area. Please call or e-mail if you have any questions.

Has there been any discussion of a traffic light at the Radisson — Xylite intersection yet ?

Dean Dally
Main: 763.780.5130
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